
Thomas M. Skare 
Attorney at Law 
1219 -14th Street 
P.O. Box760 
Cloquet, MN 5572eul760 

September 25, 1996 

Re: A-5712 Barnum (Ordinance No. 95; 22.7 acres) 

Dear Mr. Skare: 

Pursuant to your request dated September 23, 1996, the petition in the above-referenced 
matter is hereby withdrawn and the file closed. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office for assistance. 

PDL:sjh 

cc: Timothy Rock, City Clerk 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


